
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Recipients:  Veterinarians from the swine sector 

Sender: Virology laboratory 

Date :  2019-03-20 

Object :  PRRSV-ELISA kit change for oral fluids 

 
Dear customers, 

 

We would like to inform you that the Virology laboratory is currently changing its ELISA kit 

used for the detection of PRRSV antibodies in oral fluids which will, among other things, make 

it possible to release results more quickly. The reported specificity of this new kit is 98.7% and 

the sensitivity is 100%. Our comparison assays confirm these values. 

 

You may notice, as soon as tomorrow, a change in the ratio values on the report. These are 

interpreted in terms of a positive or negative result as defined in the legend. Note that results 

from animals fed with dried swine plasma supplements should be interpreted with caution as 

some plasma may contain PRRSV antibodies that may influence the test. 

 

The change will not affect the price that will be maintained at the cost of 10.25$ per sample. 

 

If you have any questions or comments, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

  

 
Véronique Allard     Customer Service 

Technical and Customer Service Manager  Phone:  450-778-8151 (direct line) 

          450-773-8521 ext. 8243 

Diagnostic Service     Fax:  450-778-8107 

Faculty of Veterinary medicine    service-diagnostic@medvet.umontreal.ca 

Université de Montréal     www.servicedediagnostic.com 

veronique.allard@umontreal.ca    

450-773-8521 ext. 8670 

3200, rue Sicotte            
C.P. 5000                  
Saint-Hyacinthe, QC, J2S 7C6          
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